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Ottawa, Feb. 16, 1909.

Sir,--

I beg to call your attention to my letter to

you of the l&th ult. relative to a building on the Peigan

Indian reserve said to have been sold to be used as a

more, and to say that two letters have been received from

the Rev.L. Doucet complaining that an application made by

him to you for the use of the building in question has

not received favorable consideration.

May I ask that you will forward a report on

this subject at an early date.

Your obedient servs

Fawlin

Secretary.

A.Markle, Esq.

Inspecter of Indian Agencies,

Gleichen, Alta.
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